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           NEWSLETTER 

SPRING TERM 2019                                   W/E 1st  February 2019   
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

New Building for Swannington Primary - Update  

 

Building work continues. 
The builders are currently working on both internal and external 
structures and we have been choosing fixtures and fittings. The 
building work is expected to be completed by the end of April 
2019.We will continue to keep you updated and please ask any 
questions you have regarding the project. 

 
 

Swannington CE Primary School - Parent Governor Elections  
We have one vacant post for a parent governor to join the Local Governing Body for Swannington 
CE Primary School. If you think you would like to be involved in this valuable role, please 
complete the application form in the Governor pack. Packs will be sent out to every family on 
Monday 4th February. Please do not hesitate to contact the school office, or contact me 
directly, if you would like any further information. 
 

Winter Weather News - Reminders   
As we are now in the winter season, we shall keep you informed by text message about any 
school closures as a result of very bad weather. You can also receive updates by tuning in to 
Radio Leicester 104.9FM or on the website: www.bbc.co.uk/leicester. 

 
PE, Sport and Physical Activity at Swannington 

NWLSSP Event- Monday 21st January 

The Y5&6 Basketball team 
showed super teamwork and skills and 
played valiantly against other primary 
schools at Newbridge High School.  
Thank you to Lexie, Tyler, Matilda, 
Morgan, Roman and Sommer who 
represented our school so well. 

Swannington Clubs 
Football- Laser – Curling- Gymnastics 
The sports clubs taking place this half term 
are well attended by the children. In addition 
to football club, we have added variety to 
the offer with a gymnastics club and morning 
clubs for laser tag and curling. 

 Morgan reported to me that he liked it 
that the laser tag games change each week. 
Henry reported that curling is fun!  

Training for Teachers – PE Lessons in Archery for Oak Class  
As part of our membership and partnership with NWLSSP, teachers receive some 
specific training in PE and sports and this time we chose archery. We have also been 
able to borrow the kit to see how our children enjoy learning the sport.  
Walking through the Hall today, the children in Oak class were enjoying themselves 
and developing new skills in holding a bow and arrow - and following the safety 
instructions! 
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With kind regards, 
Adele Leadbeater 
 

Swannington CE Primary School  –Spring Term 2019  Diary Dates 

Date  Event 

12.2.19 Gymnastics  Yr 5/6    In School time 

13.2.19 Gymnastics  Yr 3/4    In School time 

14.2.19 Gymnastics  Yr R, 1 & 2    In School time 

18 – 22.2.19 HALF TERM 

28.2.19 Height & Weight for Yr R & Yr 6 

5.3.19 Parents Evening   Details to follow 

6.3.19 Parents Evening   Details to follow 

7.3.19 World Book Day – Dress up as a book character 

15.3.19 Red Nose Day 

20.3.19 Quick Sticks Hockey  Yr 3/4   Ivanhoe School   Details to follow 

22.3.19 Non-Uniform Day (raise money/chocolate for Easter Bingo) 

28.3.19 Quick Sticks Hockey  Yr 5/6   King Edward VII  Details to follow 

29.3.19 FOSS:  Easter Bingo 

2.4.19 Orienteering   Yr 5/6   Details to follow 

4.4.19 Easter Assembly   9.15am  Village Hall 

5.4.19 Easter Service   St George’s Church 

5.4.19 (end 

of day) 

BREAK FOR EASTER 

24.4.19 School re-opens 

 
 
Parents’ Views: You can e-mail the school office at any time to share your views.  
E-mails will be forwarded to me.  


